LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

c/o C.B.K.O. No. 1, ul. Jana z Kolna 31,
P.O. Box 273, Gdansk

Telegrams: Register, Gdansk Telephone No. 31-27-74

Reference Gdansk, lgth January 1966.
Llassn

Dear Sip.

M.S. "FRANCESCO NULLO"

We have been officially advised by the Owners that the
above ship is to be transferred to P.R.S, classification and will
therefore be withdrawn from the Society's class,

Your usual confirmation is awaited,

As the freeboards for this ship were assigned by the P.R.S.
the ship has no L.R. Load Line Certificayge.

Yours faithfully,

/4

The Secretary, For the Surveyors,
LONDON .







